
A Public Apology to Mr. Arturo A. Valencia 

 

 

In the Declaration of Support for HB 4244 (the Responsible Parenthood, Reproductive Health 

and Population and Development Bill, or the RH Bill) signed by Ateneo de Manila University 

faculty in their individual capacity, one name was included in error. We apologize to Mr. Arturo 

A. Valencia for including his name, as he has not indicated any intention to support the RH Bill. 

We further apologize for whatever misperception and misunderstanding this may have caused to 

the person of Mr. Valencia and to the organizations to which he belongs. 

  

Marita Concepcion Castro Guevara 

On behalf of the individual faculty signatories of the Ateneo de Manila University 

 


